
Jason & Asia Dumont
1095 Foggy Brook Place
Longwood, FL 32750
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jdumont22@gmail..com

29 January 2024

Temple Terrace Board Members:

We are writing on behalf of Tatiana Toumbeva and Blake Lennon, our friends
and next door neighbors over the past few years. Tatiana, Blake, and Grace
have been treasured members of the community, and though it would be a
shame for our neighborhood to lose them, we know that their familial ties and
support system will allow their growing family to continue flourishing in your
community.

Blake and Tatiana are tremendous neighbors, taking the utmost care of their
home, landscaping, etc. They are not simply quiet and respectful neighbors,
but moreover make an effort to cultivate relationships with all of our
community members. They create a warm and festive environment during
holidays and other celebrations, often opening their home to friends and
neighbors. Our children spend a great deal of time together, and we’ve had
the fortune of getting to know their extended family, with whom they are of
course incredibly close. It is obvious that this bond is the only thing that could
bring them to uproot, and we sincerely hope you afford them the opportunity
to put down roots in Temple Terrace.

Sincerely,

Jason and Asia Dumont


